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The Rotarians of the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise congratulate the club Rotarians who 
were elected for the executive and officers for the 2021-22 Rotary Year.  The election took 
place during the club’s Annual Meeting held on November 27th, 2020. 
  
The executive for 2021-22 will include Marjolein Lloyd as President (this year’s President-
Elect), Randall Bamford who will move from Vice-President to President Elect, Moya Webb 
as Vice-President, Norm LeCavalier in the Past President position, Bob Fortier, returning for 
his fourth year of a four year term, and Carolyn Monz who will take over the Secretary 
position from George Pinches. 
  

 



Three directors were also elected to join the executive to provide additional leadership for 
the club during the 2021-22 Rotary Year.  Allison Kirkwood will serve as director for the 
newly named Youth and Environmental Committee; Melanie Hall-Szyszkiewcz will take on 
responsibilities related to the leadership of the Community Service Committee; and Susan 
McIntyre will provide leadership for the Club Service Committee.  The three Rotarians will be 
serving the first year in a two year term position. 
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